Casula Public School

De Meyrick Avenue Casula NSW 2170 PO Box 212 Casula Mall Casula NSW 2170

Phone: (02) 9602 3170 (02) 9602 6903

Fax: (02) 9821 1020

Email: casula-p..school@det.nsw.edu..au

CASULA PS



27 June 2023

Education Week 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

Education Week is held each year in public schools across the state. It is an opportunity for our school to showcase and highlight the quality and diversity of education at Casual Public School. We take time out from our busy schedule to celebrate teaching excellence and student achievement. This year's theme is 175 years of public education in NSW and focuses on learning from our past, celebrating our achievements and embracing the future with confidence. This year marks 175 years since the establishment of public schools in NSW. Founded in 1848, the Board of National Education was formed and tasked with establishing a public education system in NSW.

On Wednesday 2 August, parents/carers are invited to our open classroom event, where you can engage in learning activities with your child and celebrate their learning. After spending time in classrooms, all families are invited to a picnic lunch at the COLA and Outback.

Event Details

When: Wednesday 2 August, 2023

Time: 9:30-10:15 Open classroom

10:15-10:50 Picnic

What to Bring: Picnic food, camping chairs or a blanket to sit on

Entry & Exit: Holland Cres and the crossing gate on De Meyrick Ave from 9:30am where you will be required to sign in through the QR codes provided.

We are looking forward to seeing you all to celebrate Education Week.

Principal (Rel)

Ráchel Ochana & Karen Goulder Education Week Team

